Sample Script: Athletic Club
Thanks for calling the all-new City Athletic Club—the area’s premier fitness destination and much
more! City Athletic Club has an A+ rating by the Better Business Bureau and is an active member
of the Chamber of Commerce. We’re located at 1212 Fort Henry Road in the Westwood Plaza.
We’re open Monday through Thursday from 5 am until 10 pm, Friday from 5 am to 9 pm, Saturday
from 7 am to 8 pm and Sunday from 8 am to 8 pm. Visit us online at city-athletic-club-dot-com.

City Athletic club has everything you’re looking for and then some! We’ve got over 70 pieces of
cardio equipment, tons of free weights, a full-court basketball, two racquet ball courts and a full
staff of professional trainers. Our largest cardio room is equipped with nine 50-inch high def
televisions. And the 3 others feature the latest cardio equipment available, each with its own flatscreen T.V. City Athletic Club is the one of best strength and conditioning facilities in the state.
We’ll be happy to get your started! Thanks for your call; we’ll be with you in just a moment.

Conveniently located in the Westwood Plaza, the City Athletic Club is the area’s premier athletic
club. Need someone to look after the kids while you work out? Bring them with you! At City
Athletic Club, we offer childcare services to all of our members. Need to just unwind? Then you
will want to book an appointment with our award winning massage therapist. Ask us for more
information when we return to the line. Thanks for holding!

Whether you’re a beginner or a seasoned athlete, City Athletic Club is the place for you! Our
state-of-the-art adult oriented sports and fitness club features personal training, a full-court
basketball, 2 racquetball courts, tons of free weights, circuit training, various cardio machines, and
so much more! Our staff of professional trainers will gladly discuss with you the benefits of our
many conditioning classes and weight management programs. Getting started is sometimes the
biggest obstacle to making exercise a regular part of your lifestyle and we’re here to help! Thanks
for holding; we’ll be right with you.

In the market for the latest and most stylish fitness gear? Stop by City Athletic Club’s Wear It Out
retail shop. We stock a full line of fitness clothing for jogging, yoga, weightlifting, spinning,
swimming and much more. For more information about all the goods we carry, please visit our
website at city-athletic-club-dot-com. And don’t forget to follow us on twitter and like us on
facebook to receive monthly coupons and special offerings. Thanks again for calling City Athletic
Club.

